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Welcome to the LONDON ALL STARS TAEKWONDO ACADEMY Newsletter no. 11  
October 2018 

 

 

Recognising Our Talent:  

UTF London International Taekwondo Open Tournament  30 September 2018 

Again we are happy to announce another successful result at yet another tournament, 
DOMINIC SANDIFORD & RHYS BUCKLE entered the London International Taekwondo Open 
Tournament in Edmonton on Sunday 30 September 2018 representing the LONDON ALL 
STARS TAEKWONDO ACADEMY 

Dominic Sandiford won another International Bronze medal to add to his previous accolades 
WELL DONE DOMINIC!!! 
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THE NEW STUDENT HANDBOOK  

Please continue to familiarise yourselves and your child with our LONDON ALL STARS 
TAEKWONDO ACADEMY STUDENT HANDBOOK  

This handbook will have a lot of information for all Parent’s Guardians and Students, from 
the clubs new Code of Conduct (Tenets and Oaths), how we expect all our Students (and 
Parents) to behave towards one another as well as in the Dojang (Martial Arts Training 
Area) to showing you how to tie your (child’s) belt which we expect all students to know 

Any further queries you may have on this, please inform Valerie Sandiford, Club Secretary 
at londonallstarstaekwondoacademy@gmail.com 

 

Birthday Celebrations of the Month: 

• Rhys Buckle – who will be 18 years’ old  
• Muhammad Ibrahim – who will be 16 years’ old  
• Marley Greenaway  – who will be 10 years’ old  
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• Calum Russell  – who will be 10 years’ old  
• Valentino Johnson  – who will be 10 years’ old  
• Tyrese Johnson  – who will be 10 years’ old  

LONDON ALL STARS TAEKWONDO ACADEMY would like to wish you a HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
for this coming month of OCTOBER 2018 

 

 

 

And finally…….Thank you all 

LONDON ALL STARS TAEKWONDO ACADEMY would like to thank all the mums and dads 
and guardians and all the children for their commitment and hard work over the years, and 
we will continue to work in partnership with parents and guardians to continue providing a 
community led club, run by passionate and supportive coaches supporting your children to 
reach their full potential 

James, Claude, Gilroy & Valerie (club secretary) 


